 City of Phillips

Notice of Meeting of the Board of Public Works

Municipal Building: in the Council Room

January 4, 2006 at 5:00 PM

Mayor: Joseph S. Boho

Committee members:  Jeffrey Fahl, Charles Peterson and Linda Johnson

Department Head:  Terry L. Staroba

Clerk/Treasurer: Mary M. Willett
This meeting is held in compliance with Wisconsin’s Open Meeting Law, S.S. Chapter 19, Subchapter V.  As such it is open to the public.

This meeting may constitute a quorum of the Common Council, or other city committees.

1. Call to Order (presiding officer).

a. Greeting

b. Certification of Compliance with Open Meeting Law.

c. Pledge of Allegiance.

2. Roll Call

Jeffrey Fahl ___ Charles Peterson ___ Linda Johnson ___

Mayor Joseph S. Boho ___
3. Set next month meeting date and time February 7, 2006 at 5:00 PM

4. Public Comment.

5. Motion to accept and/or amend minutes of meeting held on December 7, 2005.

6. Land Purchase for Hillcrest Road north to State Hwy 13 Phillips Business Park.
7. Update on 2006 MSIP-D/ Argyle project 
8. Action/Discussion Water-Sewer Budget 

Motion:

Motion___________________Second_______________________

9. Furnace/ A.C. update – John Martwick
10. City Deer Hunt information update.
11. Department Updates.

12. Adjournment

Agenda Approved By __Jeff Fahl_____________________

Meeting Minutes

Board of Public Works

January 4, 2006

Jeffrey Fahl called the meeting to order at 5:05 PM in the Council Chambers of the Municipal Building.  Joining Mr. Fahl were committee members Linda Johnson and Charles Peterson.  Also in attendance were John Martwick, John Iverson, Ryan Stutzman and Mary Willett.

The February meeting will be held on Tuesday February 7, 2006 at 5:00 PM.

Linda Johnson moved to accept the minutes of the December 7, 2005 Board of Public Works Meeting, Mr. Peterson seconded the motion.  Motion carried.

Charles Peterson spoke with Mr. Moritz’s son, who told him his father was feeling much better.  The son told Charles that anything to do with the property negotiations would have to be taken up with the father.

The MSIP-D grant proposal was delivered on December 13, 2005 to Bill Knaack, Price County Highway Commissioner.  He is sending the proposal down to Madison.  The grant acceptance decisions will be made on March 15, 2006.

Ayres Engineer John Iverson briefed the committee on some of the final details of the Argyle Street project, and let them know that once a few details were worked out with Public Works Director Terry Staroba, the bids will be let for the project.

Linda Johnson made a motion to accept the Argyle Avenue project bids at the March 7, 2006 meeting.  Charles Peterson seconded the motion.  Motion carried.
John Martwick updated the committee on the furnace/A.C. replacement process.  Hansen’s HVAC will be replacing them.  Kempfer wants to wait until spring to see what is up there on the roof and what needs to be done.  The facility will still require a new roof.

The City has not received any surveys from the DNR regarding a City Deer Hunt.

Charles Peterson moved for adjournment and Linda Johnson seconded the motion.  Meeting adjourned at 5:53 P.M.

Mary M. Willett

City Clerk-Treasurer
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